AIMS MD& DC
Association of Independent MD & DC Schools
890 Airport Park Road, Suite # 103
Glen Burnie, MD 21061

January 10, 2022

Delegate Michele Guyton
Lowe House Office Building
Suite # 306

Annapolis, MD 21401

Corey Johns, Chief of Staff
Dear Delegate Guyton:

On behalf of the Association of Independent MD & DC Schools, I am writing to
request that one of its seats on the PSTEB, the Professional Standards and Teacher
Education Board, be assigned to MANSEF, the Maryland Association of
Nonpublic Special Education Facilities. This will enhance the educational
perspectives available to PSTEB and, ultimately, will be a benefit to the teachers
and students of Maryland.

Please reach out to me with any questions you may have. My cell phone is 845-
453-5779. Thank you for your service to the people of Maryland.

Sincerely, %
(%I,s ‘

Peter F. Baily, Executive

¢. Dorie Flynn, MANSEF



